
Submitter: DeAnne Hayes 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural 
Resources, and Water 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3856 

Income tax was created to help fight the civil war. The only wars we are fighting now 

in Oregon are against state and federal government mismanagement of our taxes 

and our legislators creating and passing bills to purposely and blatantly obliterate 

rural residents. To add more income tax is absolutely appalling. No new taxes! And to 

increase fees for licenses is also out of the question. You will bleed your constituents 

dry. Why don’t you try serving the people instead of taking everything from them and 

not giving any results? 


